
Dear Parents/Guardians  

As unbelievable as it may seem, we are nearly at the end of our school year! Our swimming field 

trip will be taking place on Tuesday, June 25th. As with last year, we have booked the Martensville 

Aquatic Centre for our grades K-8 school group. The bus will be leaving Borden School at 

approximately 10:30am, and we will be swimming from 11:30am until 2:00pm. We will arrive 

back at the school around 2:45pm. Students are welcome to bring both a snack and a bagged 

lunch. We have confirmation that the concession will be open while we are there, so students 

are welcome to bring money to purchase a snack or lunch if they wish. Finally, Aquatic Centre 

policy requires that all students 5 years and under are accompanied by an adult in the water, 

with a limit of 2 students per adult. If you are the parent or guardian of a student in this age range 

and are unable to attend, please make arrangements to have another adult accompany your 

child. If you have any questions regarding this trip, please contact your child’s homeroom 

teacher! 

**All parents who plan on swimming are responsible for paying their own admission ($10.25). 

This includes chaperones/parents swimming with their child who is 5 years and under**  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

**PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN BY Friday, June 14, 2019** 

 

STUDENT’S NAME: _____________________________ 

My child has permission to participate in all activities on this field trip.  YES ______ NO ______ 

I would like to attend this field trip as a chaperone.  YES ______    NO ______ 

 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE: __________________________________ 

 


